

Debbie LaurDirector of Early Childhood

Debbie has been on staff at First Pres for 23 years and an early childhood educator for 30 years. Over these years many families of First Pres have been blessed by her ministry to babies, toddlers and preschoolers. She is

always working to make memorable lessons and experiences for children. The Kids Ministry has a child care staff who work with background checked volunteers to give your little ones a safe, loving and fun place to learn that Jesus loves them.

Kelli Glass

Director of Elementary



Kelli and her family have been involved at First Pres for many years. Kelli is coming to our staff from AISD where she has taught elementary and kindergarten for over 16 years. She is a favorite with students and parents! She is a finalist for *Teacher of the Year* for the District. And you may know her as one of the "Secret Classroom Television Teachers."